APO/NPO update

New APO Liaison Officer for Malaysia
Mrs. Safniwari Jasri, Consultant of Business Unit, NPC Malaysia, was ap-

pointed APO Liaison Officer for Malaysia w.e.f. 10 December 2007.

New Phone and Fax Numbers for NPO of Pakistan

The phone and fax numbers for the NPO of Pakistan have been changed
to: phone: 92-51-9262882; fax: 92-51-9262886.
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